
 

 
 

 
FOOD TRUCK FAIR 

at Arts on the Green at The Maples Park  
 
Arts on the Green/Arts Association of Oldham County is pleased to announce our partnership with the 
Louisville Food Truck Association (LFTA) for the 2023 Arts on the Green Juried Fine Arts & Crafts Festival at 
The Maples Park in Crestwood, KY on Saturday, June 10 (10 – 4 pm) and Sunday, June 11 (11 – 4 pm). 
 
LFTA will have 15 food trucks onsite each day of Arts on the Green! They will represent a variety of food, 
beverages and desserts sure to please any pallet, any age. Grab a bite to eat as you listen to live music, enjoy 
various entertainment (adult and kid-sized) and stroll through artists booths displaying the best handcrafted 
artwork to be found by national, regional, and local artists. Some picnic tables at the park/Public welcome to 
bring their own chairs. 
 
List of Food Trucks coming soon. 
 

FREE parking and admission! 
 

LFTA will also be providing FREE shuttle services to and from The Maples Park and 3 designated public 
parking sites in Crestwood, KY:  Camden Station Elementary School (6401 West Highway 146), South Oldham 
Middle School (6403 West Highway 146) and South Oldham High School (5901 Veterans Memorial Pkwy.). 
Arts on the Green will provide a shuttle for handicap parking assistance onsite at The Maples Park. 
 

 
 

 
The Louisville Food Truck Association is a non-profit Association of independently owned food trucks in the 
Louisville, KY area. It is totally committed to bringing the best gourmet food to the streets and to this year’s 
Arts on the Green Juried Fine Arts & Crafts Festival at The Maples Park in Crestwood in the form of the Food 
Truck Fair. LFTA is Louisville’s largest food truck Association, bringing a variety of great food, unlimited 
fun, excitement and adding a cool “urban vibe” to Arts on the Green. 
 

                   
 


